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I. Re-Opening

Our first day of in-person classes was on Friday, April 16th, 2021!!  We welcomed 51 students:

6th graders 33

7th and 8th Resource and English Learner students 18

We anticipate additional families testing on April 22nd, and joining us on campus next week.

We used the following website to communicate all aspects of our re-opening plan including
the schedule, uniforms, student supplies, weekly COVID testing details, classroom/campus
safety equipment, and classroom/campus safety protocols:

https://sites.google.com/romerocharter.org/morcsreturntocampusmorcsregres/home

https://sites.google.com/romerocharter.org/morcsreturntocampusmorcsregres/home


Some pictures from the first day back (and a couple from COVID testing) are below:




